
From: Stoyshich, Jill
To: DeAngelo, Gregory; Miesel, Tiffany
Cc: Linero, Alvaro
Subject: OIG Request for Review-INEOS Demonstration Project
Date: Monday, May 10, 2010 4:12:12 PM
Attachments: INEOS Demo Project-5-10-10.pdf

The Siting Coordination Office received a request for response from DEP’s Office of
Intergovernmental Affairs seeking comments on a proposed demonstration project.
 
The project proposes to produce 8 million gallons per year of ethanol and 2 megawatts of
electricity for commercial use. Since the associated power generated would be well under
our 75MW threshold for Siting, we have been asked to forward this request to you.   
 
If you would like a hard copy of this attachment, please let me know and I will forward.
Thanks-
Jill
 
Jill Stoyshich
DEP - Siting Coordination Office
850/245-2001
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